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This final newsletter for the 2011/12 academic
year is designed to be a celebration of
accomplishments and a farewell to those who
are moving on to new challenges.
Congratulations to our graduates! On behalf of
the EPWS department, we are proud of you and
wish you every success in your next challenge. |
had the privilege of visiting with each of the
graduates over the last two weeks. They
provided helpful feedback to the department
that we will have to carefully consider over the
next year. In addition, all said how much they
appreciated the welcome and assistance they
could count on every time they came through
the office and visited with our colleagues, Cindy,
Donna, and Karen. We also want to thank
Howard Beuhler for his contributions to the
EPWS teaching program over the last few years
as well as our staff colleagues who have left over
the last year. Thank you for all you have done to
make the department successful. 1 want to wish
everyone a productive summer and, for the
students who will be busy elsewhere this
summer, we look forward to seeing you in a few
short months.

Jill Schroeder
Interim Department Chair
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Hello everyone!ll

I hope your semester went well and you all got
the grades yoh were hoping for. | really enjoyed
interacting with you all throughout the semester
and look forward to seeing those of you that will
be back in the fall. For those of you who are
graduating, | will really miss you and | hope you
will stay in touch via email. | have adopted some
of you as my departmental children and | would
really like to hear from you from time to time. |
keep folders on all of our past students that
contain emails, cards or pictures so we know
how you are doing. Please don’t be strangers
because | love to hear from you.

For our continuing students, | will be working on
scholarships in the next couple of weeks so if you
have any questions regarding your departmental
scholarships or any other departmental
concerns, please feel free to give me a call at
646-1145 or send me an email at
cbullard@nmsu.edu. | hope you all have a

wonderful summer and please stay safe! ©

Your EPPWS friend,
Cindy Bullard
Administrative Assistant
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